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Girls from Appleton North, Little Chute, Kaukauna, and Menasha high schools met in person in March and
April for a two-day leadership trancing, community education, and grantmaking program. 

Through facilitated discussion, the girls identified issues important to them and their peers, and where they
felt they could have the greatest impact with $10,000 in grant funding. After much discussion, they agreed

to support programs that help low-income students have access to mental health support.

Thank you to                             for supporting this program!

10,000 was awarded to:
BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF THE FOX VALLEY
Youth & Family Counseling Program
$5,000 to support the Youth & Family Counseling (YFC) Program. YFC
uses a strength-based, trauma-informed approach to support and
guide youth through a journey of exploration, insight, and action to
enable them to live more meaningful and fulfilling lives.

US 2 BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CARE 
Girl-Powered Support Group
$5,000 to support the development of a customized
group therapy framework, conducting outreach to
targeted Fox Valley school districts, and implementing
weekly support groups for middle and high school girls.


